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Homelessness
Discussion Starters

Reading
HOMELESSNESS
Addressing a crisis

1. +omelessness is a ZorldZide crisis. $n estimated 100 million 
peoplebaround the Zorld do not have a place to call home. 
:hilebtherebis oIten strong community support Ior the homeless 
overbthebholidays, homelessness is a year�round plight. 

2. :hat does homelessness looN liNe in your community" <ou canȇt 
ansZer this by looNing at your cityȇs parNs and sideZalNs. 2nly 
abfraction of the homeless actually live and sleep on the streets. 
7hebmaMority move around Irom place to place, never NnoZing Zhere 
theyȇll be ne[t ZeeN. +omeless individuals and Iamilies sleep in cars, 
motels, shelters, and on any couch they can ȴnd. Instability is their 
sharedbreality.

3. In developed nations, the most common causes oI homelessness 
arebinsufficient income and a lacN oI a΍ordable housing. 2ther causes 
include domestic violence, substance abuse, and mental or physical 
illness. $ll oI these problems are more diɝcult to address Zhen a 
person is homeless. Many programs insist on putting a roof over 
someoneȇs head beIore addressing other social concerns. 

4. +omelessness and loneliness usually go hand in hand. 
7hebhomelessboItenbhave little or no support Irom Iamily and Iriends. 
$blacN oI conversation, touch, and even eye contact can greatly a΍ect 
abpersonȇs Zell�being. In addition to the isolation, many homeless 
people feel hopeless. They feel they are stuck in a vicious cycle. 
:ithout an address, they canȇt get a Mob. :ithout a Mob, they canȇt 
paybrent. 

5. Can homelessness be eradicated" :hat is one simple thing 
youbcanbdobto help" $ single act oI Nindness is sometimes all 
itbtaNesbtobturnba homeless personȇs day or liIe around. 

“We have come 
dangerously close 
to accepting the 
homeless situation 
as a problem we 
just can’t solve.” 

ȃLinda Lingle,  
Iormer governor oI +aZaii


